
From : 
Se nt: 
To: 
Subject: 

Albert & Eva Evans 
October 27, 2019 8:32 PM 
Office of the Legislative Counsel 
Bill 213 

** EXTERNAL EMAI_L / COURRIEL EXTERNE * 
Exercise caution wheri opening attachments or clicking ~n links / i=ait es preuve de J?rudence sj vous ouvrez ~ne piec~ 
jointe ou cliguez sur u,n liea 

r Legislators, 

T nk you for Bill 213. I would like to see the reduction in 7b) changed from 2005 levels to 1990 levels. "By 2030 
emmissions at least 50% below levels emitted in 1990." 

Also I would like to see a dedication to increasing clean electricity generation in NS. Namely by 2030 to have 90% of our 
electricity coming from renewable sources. We must move rapidly away from burning coal. Dramatically decarbonizing 
Nova Scotia's electricity grid is technically and economically possible by displacing coat oil and largescale biomass with 
increased levels of domestic wind, imported hydro, solar, small-scale biomass and community-scale projects. 

Thirdly I would like to see immediate implementation of the Lahey Report with full implementation by 2023. I feel this is 
necessary for the conservation and restoration of Nova Scotia's forests and their biodiversity. 

Thank you, 
Eva Evans 

Avondale, NS -
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